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5 February 2018 
 

Open Day and PTFA BBQ – 12 February 14:00 – 18:00  
 

Dear Parents 
 
We hope you have seen our annual Open Day and PTFA BBQ advertised on Facebook and in the 
newsletter. We are getting very excited about our next event and hope you have it saved in your 
diaries. This event will aim to bring our current school community together with prospective new 
families and will follow the theme of ‘Something to Do, Learn, See and Eat’. 
 
School will close at 12:40 following our Secondary Sports Day to allow a short time to set up and 
prepare. We will open the doors again at 14:00 and serve BBQ food from 15:00. We would also 
welcome contributions from parents in the form of local dishes to add to the eating experience. 
 
There will be learning workshops, fun activities (e.g. bouncy castle, face painting, photo booth), 
performances from our talented students as well as opportunities to experience some activities led by 
our community providers. Some of our students will be offering a car washing service as part of their 
community work in the lead up to Tanzania. 
 
This year we will not be selling admissions tickets in advance. However, supporting the event on the 
evening will be appreciated. To allow us to cater adequately, please can you return the form below 
stating how many of your family will attend and what your preference for the BBQ would be should 
you wish to eat. Please be reminded that children in Foundation Stage and Primary School should be 
accompanied by an adult. 
 
As this is our Open Day as well we would like to welcome your friends and family to the school to 
share with them what a wonderful place it is.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you again. 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ms Libby Tremere 
Director of Sport and Communication 
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Please return this form to your class teacher no later than Wednesday 7 February 

 
Open Day and PTFA BBQ – 12 February 14:00 – 18:00  

 
Number  of Adults Number of Children Preference for BBQ (state 

number next to option) 
  Beef: 

 
Chicken: 
 
Vegetarian: 
 

 
I will be willing to bring a local dish to add to the ‘Something to Eat’ experience:  YES  NO 


